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There is no doubt that these are challenging times across all industries, and with every 
new COVID-19 update, additional challenges emerge. We hope that you and your 
families are safe and that your business is able to continue to operate in these trying 
times. 

Many companies that had not previously considered remote software development, are 
doing so now as they consider the effect of delaying progress in their technology 
roadmaps.  TKLABS can provide your business with more than a remote developer; a 
relationship with a technology firm that can tackle your most challenging technology 
needs and also provide continuity during the COVID-19 crisis. 

TKLABS has executed our business continuity measures and adjusted our daily 
operations to comply with state, local and federal government guidelines, to ensure the 
well-being of our clients, partners, employees, families and the community at large. 

From day one of this crisis, TKLABS  put in place a vigorous business continuity plan to 
remain open and fully available to our partners and customers, able to safely and 
securely continue to deliver high-quality software development services anywhere in the 
world. 

TKLABS has the engineering resources, technical capabilities and a team of 
professionals to accommodate an ever evolving need for software engineering 
development and engineering projects. 

With 20 years of servicing clients, we understand the current market and the demands it 
has puts on companies to keep their businesses producing results. We can fully take on 
your end-to-end engineering project or work alongside your team to produce results. 

How can we help? 

Please reach out to sales@tklabs.com, or 954-741-5585 to explore how TKLABS can 
best meet your needs. 

https://phil.cdc.gov/


